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Note:  There will be no major changes to Traffic Control in the upcoming week.  
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Water Main Installation 
Crews have started installing new water main and 
completed the installation of one fire hydrant. The 
new water main will run North the entire length of the 
project. 

Storm Sewer Installation 
This week the contractor started the 
installation process for two catch basins and 
laid one new run of storm sewer pipe.  This is 
the first of many upgrades to the current 
storm sewer infrastructure.  


